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April 2, 2020 

 

Dear Valued Patients,  

During this time of uncertainty amidst the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, your health and the health of 

our staff members remain our top priority. As such, in compliance with regulations from the CDC and 

ASRM (American Society for Reproductive Medicine), we are suspending all fertility treatment cycles, 

including the start of any new cycles, or continuation of any ongoing cycles. In addition, we are reducing 

our office hours.  

 

We encourage patients with questions to call our office at 201.666.4200 and select option 3. A member of 

our friendly administration or clinical staff will be available to answer your questions while the office is open. 

If the office is closed, you will be connected to our after-hours service who will take a message and you will 

receive a response from us within 24 hours. In addition, physicians and support clinicians are available via 

telemedicine appointments, on an as-needed basis. While the Fertility Institute may be scaled back for the 

time being, we are here to continue to serve our patients in a responsible, socially-distant fashion.  

 

Please be advised that we are continuing to monitor the CDC, ASRM, and NJDOH regulations surrounding 

COVID-19, and will communicate to you any updates or changes to our protocol. 

 

Stay safe, healthy, and optimistic. 

 

The FINJNY Family  

 

 


